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BARTONIAN 

   

BARTON ANNUAL TOWN MEETING DETAILS ON PAGES 15ð18  

ISSUE NUMBER 68                 APRIL 2016 

LOCAL NEWS AND VIEWS            FROM BARTON TOWN COUNCIL  

Please support your local shops and businesses 

Barton Arts Festival 2016  
 

The Barton Arts Festival is now in its 19
th
 year and the 2016 Festival which runs from June 24 to July 3 at many of 

the townôs iconic venues is packed with an entertaining selection of art forms. There will be chance this year to 
participate as well as the usual opportunities to be an audience member. 
 

If you like comedy we have the irrepressible Susan Calman, a regular contributor to 
Radio 4ôs News Quiz. Susan will be bringing a work in progress show to Ropery 
Hall as she tests out new material for the Edinburgh Festival. One comedian that 
doesnôt need to test his material as it is so well worn in is Mr. Barry Cryer who will 

be playing at the Joseph Wright Hall along 
with Colin Searle at the piano. 
Theatre features heavily at the opening of 
the Festival with outdoor performances of 
Twelfth Night by Richmond based North Country Theatre.  This theatre 
company is a favourite of audiences in Barton, and is celebrating 20 years 
of performance with a larger than usual production that will be set in the 
grounds of Bardney Hall. A new company to Barton, Pantaloon Theatre will 
be bringing an adaptation of Chaucerôs 
Canterbury Tales and Swiftôs Gulliverôs 
Travels.  
 

A real treat for music fans will be an evening with Jacqui Dankworth on Friday, July 1. 
This internationally acclaimed jazz vocalist will be accompanied by Charlie Wood on 
the piano playing a selection of jazz standards and new work. Saxophonist Snake 
Davis, a popular addition to any festival, will round up the proceedings with Snake 
Strings at Trinity Chapel on Sunday,  July 3. 
In addition there will be the annual Graham Sanders music lecture, Muse poetry 
evening, Open Gardens, art exhibitions, Film Night, ukulele workshop, author talk and 
Ted Lewis Group readings. 
 

The Barton Arts Committee is proud to present this latest arts festival  with the full programme becoming available 
in late April and tickets going on sale in May. Tickets will be available from The Ropewalk and on line through the 
Barton Arts website. There will also be an opportunity to purchase them at Lindsey Relay on George Street 
between 9am and 12 noon on Saturdays, June 4 and 18. 
 

Priority booking for all events will be given to members. Make sure you donôt miss out by joining Barton Arts for just 
£10 a year.  Membership gives you advance notice of events and priority booking, while at the same time 
supporting this important Barton event. For details call 01652 660380 or follow us on Facebook or on line at 
www.bartonarts.co.uk 
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Any advertising queries please contact the town council  
office on 01652 633598 

Full page (185mm x 265mm) £120 black & white £150 colour; 
Half page (185mm x 130mm) £60 black & white £80 colour; 
1/3 page (185mm x 90mm)     £40 black & white £50 colour; 
¼ page (90mm x 130mm)        £30 black & white £40 colour; 
1/8 page (90mm x 65mm)       £20 black & white £30 colour; 

Sizes in between quoted on request. 
 

If you would like to advertise in the newsletter, please send an 
email to bartontownclerk@btconnect.com 

BARTONIAN ADVERTISING RATES 

 

01652 633411 

07864 852586 
 

www.kg -electrical.uk     kevin@kg -electrical.uk  

Barton upon Humber  

All Electrical work carried out  

Õ Local Tradesman  

Õ Reliable  

Õ Polite  

Õ Professional  

Õ Fully Insured 

Õ Clean & Tidy  

Call for free quote  

Sockets, Lights, Consumer units, Repairs & More  

20th Barton  
Bike Night 

 
Wednesday 6th July  

All the usual attractions:- bikes, 
traders and stalls  

Committee working to deliver 
another successful event, 

volunteers required please help 
if you can in stewarding the 
largest single evening biking 

event in Europe. 
For information contact Jon 

Evison 07976276895. 
 

Further details in the next issue 
of The Bartonian 

The Lindsey Lodge Hospice,  
.ŀǊǘƻƴ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘŜǊΩǎ DǊƻǳǇ  

has organised a lunch on 25th July 2016 at Elsham Golf Club 
with Nancy Birtwhistle as the speaker.  Tickets will be £20 and 

the lunch will be two courses with a main and dessert with 
Coffee or Tea and a welcome drink.  The Group will have 

merchandise, a raffle and pre loved Jewellery.  The start time 
will be 12noon arrive to sit down by 12.30.  Please ring Chris on 

01652 634853 or Liz on 07748572396 to get your tickets. 
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Grimsby at War  
3rd March ð 5th June 2016  
 

This spring Baysgarth House will be showcasing a collection of remarkable paintings of WW2 Grimsby, by 

war artist Ernest J Worrall. On display for the first time in eight years, these striking images depict wartime 

ship-building and bomb damage to local buildings, making this an exhibition not to miss. Admission is 

Free. 

Volunteering Opportunities  

Baysgarth House Museum welcomes new volunteers!  Volunteering is a great way to meet new people 

and make a difference in your community. If you want to help us run events, design exhibitions or wel-

come visitors, we want to hear from you - give it a try. Do you have something else youõd like to help 

with? Weõre always happy to discuss new opportunities. 

 

Changed Opening Times  
 

Weõve increased our summer opening hours! The doors are now open: 

Mar ð Oct    Thursday ð Sunday & Bank Holidays   12pm ð 4pm  

Nov ð Feb   Saturday ð Sunday     12pm ð 4pm  

 

For more information,  please contact  Baysgarth House Museum on 01652 637568 or email 

info@champltd.org .  

You can find us at: Baysgarth Park, Caistor Road, Barton on Humber, North Lincolnshire, DN18 6AH  

Baysgarth House 

Charity No: 1114978        Company No: 5818938  

mailto:info@champltd.org
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Baysgarth School sees 
record GCSE results 

 
Last year Baysgarth School broke its own records with a 13% 
�i�µ�u�‰���]�v���•�š�µ�����v�š�•�������Z�]���À�]�v�P���š�Z�����'�}�À���Œ�v�u���v�š�[�•���P�}�o�����•�š���v�����Œ���U��
with 55% of students receiving at least five A*-C GCSEs, 
including English and Maths.  This made Baysgarth School the 
most improved school in North Lincolnshire in 2015. 
 

The School is showing clear signs of improving even further 
this year.  92 students were entered early for their English 
Language GCSE.  Baysgarth School are delighted to confirm 
that the results have been published and yet again there is 
reason to celebrate, with 92% of students achieving at least a 
C grade.  This includes 44 students receiving A*-A grades and 
32 students receiving B grades.   
 

Andrew North, Head of Year 11 said:   
 

�^�ð�ô�9���}�(���•�š�µ�����v�š�•�������Z�]���À���������v�������}�Œ�����v�����Ž�V���š�Z�]�•���]�•�������Á�}�v�����Œ�(�µ�o��
achievement by our students and is a demonstration of what 
can be achieved through hard work and good teaching.  With 
74 students still to sit their exam in the summer we already 
know a minimum of 27% of students will leave with an A or 
better.  This is more than twice the national average and 
demonstrates just how far the School has come in a relatively 
short space of time.  I have every confidence that 2016 will 
�‰�Œ�}�À�����š�}�����������v�}�š�Z���Œ���Œ�����}�Œ�������Œ�����l�]�v�P���Ç�����Œ���(�}�Œ�������Ç�•�P���Œ�š�Z�X�_�� 
 

Tom Ladbury, Head 
of English, said: 
 

� T̂he English 
Department are 
extremely proud of 
our students.  We 
challenged our high-
attaining pupils to 
take their English 
examination early 
and they rose to the 
task.  It has 
confirmed that 
when parents, 
students and 
teachers work 
together, Baysgarth 
pupils can and will 

thrive.�_ 
 

www.baysgarthschool.co.uk 

 


